
EATON TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

MONTHLY MEETING 
June 1, 2021 

 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Eaton Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 
7:00 p.m. by Chairman White on Tuesday June 1, 2021. 
 
Present were, Chairman Kenny White, Supervisor Abe Kukuchka, Supervisor/Road Master Paul 
Rowker, Secretary Jennifer Harvey, and residents, the Coolbaughs. 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed in draft form.  With no corrections needed, 
Chairman White made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Supervisor Kukuchka. 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT: 
 
Chairman White motioned to accept the Financial Report, Supervisor Rowker seconded.  
 
ZONING OFFICER REPORT: 
 
Supervisor made a motion to accept the report, and Chairman White seconded. 
 
VISITORS AND GUESTS: 
 
The Coolbaughs inquired about dust control. Supervisor Rowker assured hem it would be done 
as soon as the weather and delivery allowed, possibly by Wednesday. The ditches were then 
discussed. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
The Joint Municipal Agreement was signed. The invoice for the Walmart appraisal was reviewed 
and approved for payment. Chad Patton was appointed the next Zoning Officer, and asked only 
for a 2-drawer filing cabinet, which was approved. The offer from Exeter on the Dodge truck was 
accepted, and the pertinent papers allowing Mr. Rowker to conduct the sale were signed. 
Assessors’ changes and the approval of the Greenley minor subdivision were noted. Supervisor 
Rowker noted that the paving projects would be advertised next week, and that the health 
insurance was being shopped by a local company. He also noted that the park lease agreement 
included a ten-year option, and that the county did pay for tree removal. The Supervisors 
agreed on the lease. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:27 by Chairman White, seconded by Supervisor Kukuchka. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer D. Harvey 
Eaton Township Secretary 


